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Comments: As a mother and grandmother, I believe it is our duty to protect and preserve wildlife and our

precious natural resources for all future generations. As a person of faith, I also feel a deep responsibility as a

Steward for all of God's Divine Creation. That responsibility should always come before politics or profit. 

 

So I am contacting you on behalf of the Heber Wild horses.   From what I have read, they are doing just fine

without anyone's interference and will continue to benefit from just being left alone. 

 

I also understand that any interference would violate the Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act of 1971.  So

I have to wonder exactly why you wish to limit their numbers.   I just hope that it is not on behalf of the cattle

industry or any similar organization.  I have read of the BLM and other federal groups being pressures by the

cattle industry, hunters and corporations to attack and decimate *our* nation's wildlife for their financial benefit.

 

  Please forgive me for being cynical, I am sure that is not the case here. Regardless, I urge you to please leave

the  Heber Wild horses in peace. 


